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JULIA L. JOHNSON CHARLES HILL
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Public Serbice Commiseion
February 8, 1996

Mr, Jack E. Mason

Sunny Shores Water Company, Inc.
3827 116th Street West

Bradenton, Florida 34210-1139

RE: Docket No. 960028-WS; Application for certificate to provide water and wastewater
service in Manatee County by Sunny Shores Water Company, Inc. under grandfather
rights.

Dear Mr. Mason:

The purpose of this letter is 1o inform you that Staff has reviewed your application
in Docket No. 960028-SU. The application appears o be complete and Staff only has
questions and some corrections that need to be made in regards to the sample tariff that
was filed with the application. First, the following needs to be corrected in the sample
tariff:

L. The Issuing Officer (Jack E. Mason) and Title (President) needs to be typed
in on every page of the tariff as indicated in the bottom right corner of each

sheet.

2. On euch page that has a place for Effective Date and Type of Filing, the
Effective Date should be left blank and the Type of Filing should be indicated
as "Grandfather.”

3. On Sheet No. 15.0, the initial connection fee and normal reconnection fee

which is allowed is as follows:

Water Wastewater
Initial Connection Fee: $15.00 $15.00
Normal Reconnecton Fee: $15.00 £15.00
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Mr. Jack E. Mason
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February 8, 1996

In addition to this deficiency, the following information is requested:

1. On Sheet No. 16.0, you identify a charge of $250.00 for Customer Connection
(Tap-in) Charge and $250.00 for Meter Installation. Please provide
documentation on how this charge was derived.

It is imperative that the above be corrected as soon as possible in order 10 avoid any further
delay in the processing of your application. Please file an original and five copies of the
requested information by March 8, 1996, to Director, Division of Records and Reporting,
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0873. Also please be sure to
reference the Docket Number, indicated at the top of this letter, on all future
correspondence in order to ensure proper and timely processing. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me at (904) 413-6994.

Sincerely,
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Christine C. Tomlinson
Regulatory Analyst

ct\wp\960028.def
cc:  Division of * ater and Waslewater (McRoy)

Division of Legal Services (Agarwal)
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